
MINISTRY OF PUBLIC WORKS 

ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 1947 

NOTICE NO: 122/2024 

NORTH SHORE ROAD IN SMITH'S 

LANE CLOSURE FOR KERB & FENCE WORK 

MONDAY, OCTOBER 28™, 2024 TO FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 29TH, 2024 

The Ministry of Public Works wishes to inform the motoring public that there will be a lane 

closure on North Shore Road in Smith's to allow for kerb & fence work to take place. 

The lane closure on North Shore Road will begin at Flatt's Village through to Jennings Road in 

Smith's. 

The lane closure will commence on Monday, October 28th
, 2024, through Friday, November 

29th
, 2024. 

Working hours will be week days from 7:30 am through to 4:00 pm. 

Traffic control will be under the direction of Ministry of Public Works representatives with 

barricades, signs, and cones. 

Motorists are advised to use detour routes via Middle Road up Flatt's Hill or Jennings Road. 

The Ministry of Public Works encourages the full cooperation of the motoring public and 

apologises for any inconvenience that may result. 

If you have any questions about these works, please contact Ministry of Public Works, 

Construction and Maintenance Engineer, Curtis Charles at 501-3036. 

-ti-
Dated this day )1 of October 2024

ByOrder 
Lt. Col. The Hon. David A. Burch, OBE (MIi), ED, JP, MP 

Minister of Public Works 


